Initiative

Girl Scouts of Eastern South Carolina wants to help our Troops
offset the cost of the membership dues increase, if needed. We
encourage Troops to use Troop funds to reregister the girls;
especially if the Troop had a successful cookie season.

The TogetHER Initiative is only offered to returning girl members (Girl
Scout Daisy-Girl Scout Ambassador) for the 2025-2026 membership year.

The TogetHER Initiative starts April 1st and will go through the
full 2025-2026 membership year.

GSESC is continuing the Lead On Us Initiative for Primary and Co-Leaders. For more
information on that please reach out to your Volunteer Support Specialist.

How it works:
e The Troop agrees for GSESC to ACH withdraw the membership fees for all returning girls:

o Troop covers at minimum the current $30 membership fee per girl.

o Troop indicates below how much financial assistance they are asking per girl in $5
increments: $5.00, $10.00 or $15.00, if needed.

o Troops can make a donation to help Sister Troops in need by indicating a total amount
GSESC can ACH in addition to the membership dues.

o ACH Withdrawls will be done on a weekly basis.

To fill out The TogetHER Initiative form please go to:
bit.ly/togethergsesc202526

For questions please email your Volunteer Support Specialist.
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